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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 
My name is Joe Kwasny and I sit on the Board of Directors at United Cerebral palsy of Greater 
Cleveland, I have seen first-hand the great work they do despite being handcuffed by reducing 
reimbursements resulting in pressure on salaries and turnover at the caregiver level.  Please 
increase funding for organizations such as UCP. 
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